
June 2024

Updates and Events

Dear Members,
 
Well, the summer months are here, and The Tournament season has kicked off.

This is the time of year when bonefish, tarpon, and dolphin fishing are at their
best.

I want to take a moment to thank all of our members for their support during
what was a unique transitional season for the club this year.

We hope to have a busy summer this year and, as always, would encourage all
members to visit our temporary location.

Construction is coming along and we should be Pouring the concrete for the
third floor the second week of this month.

Our goal is to have it dried in on or about September.

- Vinnie



Captain's Cup Dolphin Tournament





Dear Members,
 
The construction of the new building is moving forward at a quick pace. As I
write this to you, we are very close to pouring the third level floor. The views
from the third level are stunning and should provide for some beautiful sunset
toasts. Now is certainly the time to encourage your friends and neighbors to join
while we still have openings for new members.

To ensure that we maintain levels of service and our exclusivity as a club, the
Board has recently added an additional section to our guest policy. A copy of
the policy is included in this newsletter and can be made available to any
member in good standing at their request. Any member who has a question or
concern regarding the guest policy can address those to the Board of Directors.

Remember, we are still looking for some members who would like to leave a
legacy in the form of naming rights for various sections of the new building. We
will have a formal brochure on this going out to the entire membership. I
encourage you to please get in contact with Vinnie, myself, or a Board member
to discuss your interest and we will schedule a meeting to discuss the available
opportunities.

Sincerely,
Joe Roth, President
Board of Directors

IFC Updated Guest Policy

Effective April 18, 2024.

Any former member who chose not to participate in the building
assessment will be allowed as a guest a total of 4 times per calendar year



only with a current member in good standing.

The member in good standing must be present and pay all charges when
bringing in the guest.

Construction Updates

Waterside View

3rd Floor Forms Going Up



3rd Floor Beams Being Tied into Columns



Framing For The 3rd Floor Deck

3rd Floor Deck



Bay View Makes For An Awesome Sunset



Calendar
June 2024

June 1st — Prime Rib Night
June 8th — Prime Rib Night
June 15th — Prime Rib Night
June 16th — GOLD CUP KICK OFF
June 22nd — Prime Rib Night
June 26th — IFC CAPT CUP K-OFF | CLUB CLOSED
June 27th — IFC CAPT CUP AWARDS | CLUB CLOSED
June 29th — Prime Rib Night



Lets Connect!
Follow us on social media for club updates!

https://www.facebook.com/profile.php?id=100057240266998
https://www.facebook.com/profile.php?id=100057240266998
https://www.instagram.com/islamoradafishingclub/
https://www.instagram.com/islamoradafishingclub/
https://www.theislamoradafishingclub.com/
https://www.theislamoradafishingclub.com/
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